
May, 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians,

The attached math enrichment packet is meant to provide your child with a review 

of material he/she learned in 7th grade. Your child is expected to turn the 

completed packet into Ms. Buntin (8th grade) on the first day of the 2022-2023 

school year. Please encourage your child to schedule time throughout the summer 

to work on the packet. Do not wait until the end of summer to begin. 

Reminders for your child:

• Read and follow all directions.


• Show work (in an organized manner & # each problem) for ANY/ALL 

problems to receive full credit. This paper will be submitted with the 

completed packet. 

Have a great summer!

Mrs. Jennie Butler                                                                                            
                                                                                

4830 Walnut Grove Road • Memphis, Tennessee 38117 • (901) 767-1377 • www.saa-sds.org
























































